



November 25, 2019

Mr. and Mrs. Alfonso Bautista Bautista Memorial Scholarhip Fund 6425 S Old Harlem Rd Chicago, IL 60638

Dear Shirley and Alfonso,

Thank you for your generous gift to Mother McAuley. Because of you, McAuley girls are given an opportunity to express themselves and become well-prepared women leaders of tomorrow! They find their voice in the classroom, on the stage, on the court, in faith studies and service and in a single gender environment where young women thrive.

We are grateful for your faithful support of our mission with a gift that keeps McAuley moving forward and enriches our programs. Your gift to the Bautista Memorial Scholarship will enhance the experience of students and provide a superior education that will move them confidently into the future. While much has changed over the years, the dedication of donors like you has helped to maintain McAuley's longstanding traditions.

In honor of this gift of \$6,000, your name will appear as "Alfonso and Shirley Bautista" in our recognition materials. Please contact the Advancement Department at advancement@mothermcauley.org or (773) 881-6559, if you wish to change or correct this listing.

Thank you again for believing in the legacy of Catherine McAuley and investing in our young women. With your help, there's no limit to what McAuley students can achieve!

Gratefully,

Mary Acker Klingenberger '75

President

Note: (For IRS Purposes Only)

No goods or services have been provided in consideration of this gift.

Carey Temple Harrington '86

Vice President of Institutional Advancement

apprecrate all the

We apprecion

Paid work that goes

Indo this ocholors hip.

Of this gift. Your parents would

be so proud!